
Dinner Before 
the Bobby Bowen 

Concert 

The Young Adults of Sparks Memorial 
United Methodist Church will be hosting

 a meal prior to the Bobby Bowen 
concert. We will begin serving at 5:00 
p.m. The Italian feast will consist of 

spaghetti with meat sauce or homemade 
vegetarian marinara, bread, salad, and 
dessert. Adult plates are $6.00 each, 

and children’s plates (12 & under) are 
$3.00 each. Please call the church at 
(254)799-5124 or send an email to 

sparksmemorial@gmail.com 
to make reservations. Proceeds from 

this meal will benefit the Young Adult 
Ministry at Sparks and other 

ministries throughout the world. 


